
NHE000291-0001 

Fiona Cameron -General Manager 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sarah Elliott- Payroll Manager 
03 September 2001 09:05 
Fiona Cameron - General Manager 
RE: BED FUND PAYMENTS SULTAN WARD GOSPORT WM 

This is okay Fiona, I have the copy of your standard letter authorising the change of payment from 1 November. 
When we action same, I will let you have a list of the Doctors we are actioning it against just for a double check that 
you are happy with it. 

Regards, Sarah 

..... Original Message---- 
From: Fiona Cameron - General Manager 
Sent: 20 August 2001 11:57 
To: Sarah Elliott - Payroll Manager 
Subject: BED FUND PAYMENTS SULTAN WARD GOSPORT WM 

I recently sent copies of letters, which went to all the bed fund GP’s for GWMH, to payroll to reduce their 
payments from the 1st Nov to the bed fund payment minus the casualty element. Is that sufficient for your needs 
or is there anything else you want/need from me? 

Manythanks. 

FIONA 



NHE000291-0002 

Fiona Cameron - General Manager 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Fiona Cameron - General Manager 
20 August 2001 11:57 
Sarah Elliott- Payroll Manager 
BED FUND PAYMENTS SULTAN WARD GOSPORT WM 

I recently sent copies of letters, which went to all the bed fund GP’s for GWMH, to payroll to reduce their payments 
from the 1st Nov to the bed fund payment minus the casualty element. Is that sufficient for your needs or is there 
anything else you want/need from me? 

Many thanks. 

FIONA 


